
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

21 October 2024 

 

 

PWR Holdings Limited | Increase in Multicurrency Debt Facility to $30 million  

PWR Holdings Limited (PWR) (ASX:PWH) is pleased to announce that it has entered into an 
amending agreement with the Commonwealth Bank of Australia, to increase the existing 
multicurrency debt facility from $10 million to $30 million.  

The increase in the debt facility will be used to support PWR’s investment the new Australian 
factory and associated equipment, and maintain adequate funding headroom for ongoing 
operations, if required. 

The amended multicurrency debt facility term has been extended until November 2027.  

This announcement has been authorised for release by the Company Secretary.  

 

For further information please contact: 

 

Kees Weel      Martin McIver 
Managing Director    Chief Financial Officer 
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